
4th June 2024 

Dear Acorns, 

I hope this letter finds you well and ready for some exciting home learning! 
Our new topic is all about Vikings, and I know you're going to enjoy diving 
into the world of these fearless explorers and warriors. 

There are 4 creative homework options for you to choose from. Remember, 
you only need to complete one of these tasks to bring back to school on 
the last week of summer term: 

1. Design a Viking Shield: Get your creative juices flowing by designing 
your very own Viking shield. Think about the symbols and colours 
you'd like to include to represent strength and protection. 

2. Write a Viking Saga: Become a storyteller and write your very own 
Viking saga. You could create a thrilling adventure featuring fierce 
battles, brave heroes, and epic voyages across the seas. 

3. Create a Viking Longboat: Put your crafting skills to the test by 
creating a model of a Viking longboat. You can use materials like 
recyclables, clay, or even Lego to bring your boat to life. 

4. Cook a Viking Feast: Channel your inner chef and cook up a Viking-
inspired feast at home. Research traditional Viking recipes and 
prepare a meal fit for a warrior. Bonus points for creativity and 
presentation! 
 

Whichever homework option you choose, remember to have fun and let 
your creativity shine. Feel free to ask your parents or carers for help and 
resources if needed. 

I can't wait to see the amazing work you'll bring back to school. Remember, 
the deadline to hand in your homework is on the last week of term. If you 
have any questions or need any assistance, don't hesitate to ask. 

Have fun! 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Souadi and Miss Whiting 
Acorn Class 


